AWARD

We cannot celebrate the Quasquicentennial without
honoring our local individuals who are descendants of the

original settlers of Schleswig.
Have you lived in Schleswig your entire life?
Has your family lived in Schleswig for 125 years?

Is your ancestor listed in the 1900 Federal Census of Schleswig?
IF YOU ANSWERED YES TO ALL 3 QUESTIONS, WE WOULD LIKE
TO RECOCNIZE YOUR FAMILY AT OUR OPENING CEREMONIES ON

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 @ 3:00PM.

Please contact Shannon al 712-282-B897 and we will do some research together Lo
verily your family infarmation.



